
From: Allison Davis <allie.davis@comcast.net> 
Sent: Sunday, October 15, 2017 1:24 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass  
  
Allison Davis 
11 Hidden Valley Drive 
Dover, NH 03820 
 
October 15, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I feel the Northern Pass would not be good or beneficial for the state of NH. Please reject the Northern Pass. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Allison Davis 
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